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COUNTY OF PLACER  
Department of Public Works 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT 

TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 
 

In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) (Public Resources Code 21000 et seq.), the 
CEQA Guidelines (Title 14 Coder of Regulations Section 15000 et seq.), and the County of Placer Procedures for 
Implementation of CEQA, an Initial Study and proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration has been prepared for 
this project that identifies and evaluates the environmental impacts of the project; and has been filed with the 
County Clerk's office. 

 
PROJECT:  Snow Creek Restoration Project 

 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: Stream Environment Zone (SEZ) Restoration Project producing  approximately1.1 

 acres of restored SEZ and 2 acres of restored uplands. 
 

PROJECT LOCATION: Tahoe Vista, California, Placer County  
 

PROPONENT:  Placer County Department of Public Works,  
 

The public comment period for this document closes on October 17, 2011.  A copy of the proposed Mitigated 
Negative Declaration and Initial Study is available for public review at the Community Development Resource 
Agency public counter (3091 County Center Drive, Auburn, CA 95603) and at: Kings Beach Public Library, 301 
Secline Street kings Beach California; Tahoe City Public Library, 740 North Lake Tahoe Blvd, Tahoe City 
California. Additional information may be obtained by contacting Placer County Department of Public Works, 
Tahoe Engineering Division at 7717 North Lake Tahoe Blvd., Kings Beach, CA (530) 581-6238 between the 
hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
 
Any written correspondence on the Initial Study/proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration should be directed to 
the Public Works Department, c/o Kansas McGahan, Senior Engineer, P.O. Box 336 Kings Beach, CA  96143. If 
written comments are not received prior to October 17, 2011, they will not be considered. 

  
 Notice is Further Given of the Following Public Meeting: 
 
 A public meeting on the project will be held during the 30-day public review period: 
  
 Date/Time:  October 14, 2011 / 7:00 PM – 8:30 PM 
 
 Location:  Kings Beach Conference Center, 8318 North Tahoe Blvd., Kings Beach CA 
 
 Notice is Further Given of the Following Board of Supervisors Public Meeting: 
  
 After the public review period of 30 days this item will be placed on the Placer County Board of Supervisors 
 agenda for: 
  
 Date/Time: November 8, 2011 -The meeting will commence at 9:00 a.m.; however, there is no designated 
 time certain for the consideration of the subject application and this matter may be  continued to another meeting 
 without additional notice. 

 

Newspaper:    Sierra Sun, Auburn Journal 

Publish date:  September 15, 16, 2011 


